
    
  

     
 

  
   

     
     

   
    

       
     

    
     

      
   

    
  

      
   

   

    

     
     

      
      

    
   

    
      

       
    

        
     

    

County News NowCounty News Now 

December 4, 2020 

Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information 
for You 

Cuyahoga County Restaurant 
Stabilization Fund Live NOW 

An additional $1.2 million has been 
added to the County's Small Business
Stabilization Fund specifically for 
restaurants impacted by the pandemic.
Grants of up to $10,000 are available to 
restaurants in the County for unpaid 
rent, utilities and COVID-19 safety-
related costs incurred from March 1,
2020 to December 31, 2020. Grants will
be administered by Destination
Cleveland and distributed by Cleveland
Neighborhood Progress. Applications 
are open now and will close December
11 at 5:00 p.m. 

Dog License Enrollment and Renewal 
Open 

Open enrollment and renewal of dog
licenses in Cuyahoga County is available 
now through January 31, 2021. Ohio law 
requires dog owners to renew their dog
license each year--these licenses help
support Cuyahoga County Animal
Shelter operations. There are many
ways to purchase or renew a license,
including online, by mail, or at one of 
many neighborhood locations. Having a
license for your dog isn't only a law, it's 
also a lost dog's ticket home! 

Apply for Restaurant Funding 

Renew or Purchase a Dog 

https://cuyahogacounty.us/development/businesses/small-business-stabilization-fund/restaurant-stabilization-fund
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License 

Home Energy Assistance Programs 
Can Keep You Warm This Winter 

Home Energy Assistance Programs 
(HEAP) can help residents at or below 
175 percent of the federal poverty 
guidelines to pay their heating bills. The 
benefit is applied directly to the 
customer's utility or bulk fuel bill after 
January 1, helping to manage heating 
costs through the winter. HEAP is
currently accepting applications and the 
County's Division of Senior and Adult
Services (DSAS) can assist eligible
County residents ages 60 and over (and 
adults 18-59 with disabilities) with this
program through a grant from the Ohio
Department of Aging. 

New Child Support App and Expanded 
Payment Options 

The Ohio Department of Job and Family
Services is making it easier and more 
convenient to manage your child support 
case and make payments right from your 
phone by launching a child support 
mobile app. The app gives users secure 
and easy access to their child support 
case information anytime, anywhere. 
They've also added Venmo as an e-
wallet payment option. Look for the 
Ohio Child Support Mobile Application in
the App Store and Google Play. 

Download the App 

Receive Heating Assistance 

Cuyahoga County | Visit Our Website 

https://cuyahogadogs.com/en-US/Dog-License-Portal.aspx
https://development.ohio.gov/checkheap/
https://hhs.cuyahogacounty.us/news/blogs/hhs-blog/2020/11/17/child-support-mobile-app-and-expanded-e-wallet-payment-options
https://cuyahogacounty.us/
https://www.facebook.com/CuyahogaCounty/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/CuyahogaCounty
https://www.instagram.com/cuyahogacounty
https://www.youtube.com/CuyahogaCounty

